
From: Dave Wright <> 
Date: Sun, 28 Nov 2021 
Subject: ATMOS inclusion in Neighbourhood plan 
To:  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to forward my support for the ATMOS project for the re-development of 
the former Dairycrest site in Totnes and it's inclusion in the upcoming Neighbourhood 
Plan. Rather than just some generic, poorly designed and constructed development 
that no-one here can afford to live in, ATMOS has designed something with the 
needs of the community at its heart. Given the terrible housing situation for the 
people of this town (yes, i was one of them and have now been forced to live further 
away) I personally don't see how you can afford to ignore a plan to build genuinely 
affordable homes on a brownfield site. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
David Wright 


